
To whom it may concern: 
 
Please consider a grant to all the small businesses during COVID19. While our employees can seek 
unemployment, we cannot. The long term detriment of all these organizations suffering through this 
time without the support of the government will lead to many shutting their doors for good, our staff on 
unemployment for longer, and ourselves quickly winding up in the same position.  
 
The recovery will be much more taxing and more painful both financially and as a community than if we 
halt the problem in its tracks by giving some relief. A loan will not fix this problem.  
 
Please hear the needs of our state and help those who help the economy most. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jacy Mairs 
 
Ryko Films 
1949 NW Everett 
Portland, OR 97209 
 
P 541-292-1232 
W http://www.rykofilms.com 
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